
 

 

St. Gabriel the Archangel School Board Meeting Agenda 

1/26/21 

6:00 p.m. Zoom 

School Board minutes by Shannon Milliner, Secretary 

Attendees: Lara Krill, Kate Temple, Chuck Brawner, Jennifer Schultz, Miranda 
Wantland, Christine Koenig, Adam Zoeller 

 

Opening Prayer ​given by Lara Krill 

Review/Approval of minutes- December ​minutes approved  
 
Jason Willan has stepped down from school board.  His position will be advertised in bulletin 
and Newsletter.  Kate Temple will interest form that can be used to apply for this position.  
 
Principal’s Report​- Lara Krill  
 
Preschool Director, Shelly Pierce 

● Update on preschool ​92 children enrolled, the max with Covid is 100 (10/classroom). 
The preschool has money allocated to finish a storage closet that can be used for 
another classroom.  This new classroom will likely hold 10-12 more children. 

● Enrollment projections ​Hopes that the summer camp will fill up and fall enrollment will 
be at capacity.  

 
 
Parish Staff Liaison- Mark LaPierre, Facilities Manager  

● Building and grounds update- current and future needs 
● Report 

 
Lara Krill commented that staff vaccinations went well.  She is unsure of date second 
vaccination will be administered. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rzmcrTjdZP3ZGSsNC3zY78KDj6V0LmxVi6JyAsEf7q4/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sehv9PLITYki4rs7QS4UNupLjLUhlEJU/view?usp=sharing


Kate Temple with questions regarding Archdiocese stance on families/students that travel.  
Lara Krill’s response is that the school is unable to mandate a quarantine if students 

travel.  
 
Miranda Wantland with questions regarding recommendations about Spring Break travel.  At 
this time no buffer days are planned.  Recommended that 14 day quarantine and ability to 
participate in NTI for 2 weeks after Spring Break be considered.  
 
Meeting ended at 7:13 pm 
Chuck Brawner to lead prayer at next meeting, 2/23. 
 
 

 
Next Meetings (2020-2021):  @6pm 
February 23 
March 30 
April 27 
May 25 
 


